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April 29, 2021 

Dear Senior families, 

We were delighted to see so many of you on our call this week about Senior Celebrations. If you missed the 
meeting or just want to review that the information we shared, you can check out the slide presentation or 
watch a recording of the Zoom meeting. Key events for this spring include: 

• Casual Senior Lunch at Latin - May 5, 12:30 pm 
• Last Senior Campfire at Dr. Smith's - May 7, 6:30-8:30 (Seniors have a SignUp Genius link) 
• Junior/Senior Prom at Latin (in a Magical Tent!) - May 21, 8:00-11:00 pm, NO AFTERPROM 

PARTY! 
• Senior Cookout and Junior/Senior Bonfire - June 7, 6:00-8:00 pm and 8:00-11:00 pm at Latin 
• Upper School Valediction (Seniors and Faculty in-person, all others on Zoom) - June 11, 11:00 am-

12:30 pm 
• Senior Lunch & Graduation Rehearsal - June 11, 12:30 lunch, 1:30 Rehearsal, Latin field 
• Graduation & Senior Family Tailgate Party - June 14, Tailgate begins at 6:30 pm, Graduation 

starts at dark (8:20 pm or so) 

We will be sending you more information about these events, especially Graduation, in the coming weeks.  

Note that Seniors must provide either a negative COVID test or proof of vaccination status to 
attend the major events listed above. The COVID test must be taken within a few days of the event. 
Evidence of being fully vaccinated must show that the Senior is at least two weeks past their last dose at the time 
of the event. Those Seniors already more than two weeks past their final dose may email Martita Fleming 
(mfleming@latinpcs.org) a picture, scan or photocopy of their COVID vaccination card. We will keep reminding 
you as the events approach. 

More immediately, we need some information from all of you. Please complete this Google Form as 
soon as possible in order to help us in planning for Graduation. 

We are excited to celebrate the Class of 2021 with all of you in these final weeks of their time at Washington Latin! 

All the best, 

Diana 

Diana Smith, Principal 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfecyasqQbuD-8SSJR0FE-LL2vhjnFpoWl_6NvtrOdfU_9h7A/viewform
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